

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

9th November 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

Speed Limit

There is exciting news. You may have noticed that just before half term two new 20 mile an hour speed limit signs were installed on Larchwood Gardens either side of the school.

It has taken many years of campaigning to the council by firstly Mr Duff and then myself for this to happen.

Under the 20 symbol is a '20's plenty' design that was the winning entry in the competition to create this part of the sign. This was added to the sign last week. Ella in 6R was the winner and we are very proud that her design is on display to make the area around the school safer.

We are continuing to work with the council on other ways to improve the area around the school, reduce the poor parking and encourage sustainable ways to travel to school. More details of this will come home in the coming months.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

